
From: Brenner, Matthew [mailto:matt.brenner@lowndes-law.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2008 9:07 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN # 3064-AD37 
 

It is critical that attorney trust accounts (IOLTA accounts) be included in the unlimited protection 
afforded by the FDIC.   Otherwise, commerce would be impacted, and clients (large and small 
businesses) will incur additional fees and costs to create situations which would allow their funds 
to be protected. Such costs seem senseless under these circumstances.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Matthew Brenner  
Lowndes, Drosdick, Doster, Kantor & Reed, P.A.  
215 North Eola Drive  
Orlando, FL 32801  
Phone:  407-418-6352  
Fax:  407-843-4444  
email:  matt.brenner@lowndes-law.com  

 


